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When a user does not
have an identification
number on their profile,
they will be encouraged
to capture it upon their
next login.

The term “Repeat” is
replaced with the term
“Not Promoted” for the

parameters screen as

well as the report
header.

Report has been
renamed to Possible
Duplicate Learner
Records Report and
includes a new
disclaimer.

Report has the user’s
email removed from
the report and has
alternatively added
user’s specialisation
and designation.

This will allow provincial

departments to manage

their DDD userbase more
effectively.

This change is to align with
the Department of
Education’s learner

categorisation.

This is to disclaim inference
of duplicate learners.

This further supports our
efforts to ensure the
security of the DDD

Dashboard and to ensure

the protection of personal
information.
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